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HAPPY BIRTHDAY!                        
                                                                         11th February 2022 to 17th February 2022          

Illyanna and Carter-Lee in Little Acorns will be 4          Evelyn in Ash will be 5         Renae in Oak will be 5                 
Kyron in Hazel will be 6                 Olivia-Rose in Chestnut will be 7    Ava-Leigh in Sycamore will be 7      

This week’s ‘Congratulations’ go to... 

Ash Class –  Alice you had some fantastic ideas about our “blubber” experiment and you were able to explain our findings.  

Elm Class -  Lewis for your confidence and strength on the monkey bars during PE this week.  You inspired and encouraged 
other children to do the same too. Well done.  

Oak Class -  Bella for always being so willing and ready to learn and enthusiastic about  our silver challenges.  
Palm Class — Jax for his enthusiasm to learning in everything this week. Jax attempts everything with a smile and is         

extremely proud of what he creates. He enjoys sharing his learning with his friends and teachers. Well done.  

Hazel Class – Yusuf you are our school values champion. Thank you for always being a role model to others and              
demonstrating each school value everyday for all to see. You are a superstar. 

Willow Class — George you have impressed us this week with your counting– you are able to count more accurately.  

Chestnut Class — Emily you wrote an interesting non-chronological report about space independently. Well done.  

Hawthorn Class –  Elah-Louise you have worked hard all week and shown resilience and perseverance in maths and writing 
this week.  

Sycamore Class — Phoebe you are really shining in your phonics group! You are listening carefully and trying hard, your   
reading is improving.                                                           

            Well done to everyone! 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

As part of their work on our local  
area, Year 1 enjoyed a walk to the 
MG site, spotted local signs and 
buildings along the way.  
This research will all feed into their 
Model Rednal Exhibition on  
Thursday 17th February@ 3pm 
when Year One parents and carers are  
invited into the School Hall to see the model      
houses and vehicles made by the children as part 
of their Model Rednal project. We 
look forward to showing you their 
hard work.  

 

                                DIARY DATES 
Thursday 17th February—Year 1 Model Rednal. From 3.00pm  

Friday 18th February—Break up for half term 

Monday 28th February–  Second half of the term starts 

Thursday 3rd March—World Book Day Pyjama Dress Up—

details to follow  

Tuesday 26th April—Parent Consultations, details to follow 

Wednesday 27th April—Parent Consultations, details to follow  


